
In an effort to reduce the risk of COVID-19 exposure and to help 
prevent the spread of the virus, you may not enter this building if 

you have had any recent exposure to the COVID-19 virus.

If any of the following apply to you, you may not enter this building:

If any of the above circumstances apply to you,  
DO NOT enter this building.

Contact our offices by phone for further information and guidance.
Thank you for your cooperation.

You have had close contact with an 
individual infected with COVID-19 
within the last 14 days.

You are currently experiencing,  
or have experienced in the past  
14 days, fever, cough or shortness  
of breath.

You have had close contact within 
the last 14 days with an individual 
suspected of being infected with 
COVID-19, including individuals 
exhibiting COVID-19 symptoms.

You have traveled to an area that is 
under a Level 2, 3 or 4 travel advisory 
by the U.S. State Department. 


